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The Board of County Commissioners met in a regular session on Wednesday, October 9, 2024.
Commissioner Culbertson, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Doug Smith
and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Larry
Malbrough, Information Systems Director; Bill Noll, Infrastructure and Construction Services; John
Richmeier, Leavenworth Times

PUBLIC COMMENT:

There were no public comments.

ADMINISTRATIVE BUSINESS:

Commissioner Stieben indicated he was accepting donations on behalf of Samaritan’s Purse for hurricane
relief.

Commissioner Stieben reported a letter will be sent to the railroad regarding the issue of trains blocking the
crossings for long periods of time.

Commissioner Doug Smith inquired if a letter should be sent to people that live on minimal maintenance
roads that references the County’s policy.

Commissioner Mike Smith addressed rumors regarding the County Administrator’s compensation.
A motion was made by Commissioner Kaaz and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith to accept the
consent agenda for Wednesday, October 9, 2024 as presented.
Motion passed, 5-0.
John Jacobson reported the applicant has withdrawn his application for Case DEV-24-100.
Larry Malbrough presented the quarterly report for Information Systems.
Bill Noll presented the quarterly report for Public Works.

Commissioner Stieben held a town hall meeting.

Commissioners Mike Smith and Stieben will attend the Economic Outlook Conference in Wichita on
Thursday.

Commissioner Mike Smith announced Lansing will have their Fall Festival on Saturday. He also
attended the funeral of Officer Richard Fairbanks.

Commissioner Doug Smith and Kaaz attended Safety Days at the Council on Aging.

A motion was made by Commissioner Mike Smith and seconded by Commissioner Kaaz to adjourn.
Motion passed, 5-0.

The Board adjourned at 9:56 a.m.



